
 
April 21, 2023 
 
This week the Board of Trustees held their annual meeting during which Mr. Ed Chiosso transitioned from 
Chairman of the Board of Trustees to Chairman Emeritus. After 9 years of service, Ed intends to stay engaged 
with Dunwoody.  He has been a strategic and dedicated leader. Ed guided our organization through the 
challenges of COVID-19 and construction.  Dunwoody Village is extremely grateful to Ed for his service and his 
commitment to our residents and staff.   I am very thankful for Ed’s partnership and support.  We are thrilled 
to share that Mr. Bert Dalby is our new Board Chair.  Next year we will celebrate our 50-year anniversary.  We 
are confident that Bert will successfully guide us in our continued evolution as Dunwoody Village grows and 
adapts to meet the needs of our residents, staff and community.  We are appreciative to Ed and Bert and all of 
our Trustees who commit their time and talent to support the mission of Dunwoody Village.   
 
We are also grateful to the Board for a fantastic cocktail party with delicious food and drink, a wonderful band 
and lots of dancing! Many thanks to the Dunwoody team who created a perfect setting for the evening.  Julia, 
Chef Derek, Gary, Monica, Kayla, Elaine and all of their teams did a fantastic job as always.  And thanks to the 
staff who joined in on the dance floor.  One Dunwoody was again apparent with the smiling faces of the board, 
residents and staff as they joined hands, sang, swayed and danced the night away.  We are looking forward to 
another Cocktail Party for residents of the Care Center.  More information will be shared soon. 
 
Mother’s Day Brunch 
Reservation for Mother’s Day Brunch will open on April 24th and can be made through Full Count.  Seating 
times are 11:30am and 12:30pm.  Guidelines for reservations are as follows: 

• Maximum party size is 6 which includes residents and guests; larger parties cannot be accommodated. 
• Residents will be charged 22 points.   
• Your account will be charged $25 for adult guests, $15 for children 10yrs-12yrs,  

and $10 for children under the age of 10.  
• No points may be used for guests. 
• All double reservations or parties of over 6 people will be cancelled.  

 
Pool 
The pool remains closed for repairs during the week of April 24th. 
 
Power Washing of Patios 
Environmental Services is  working with Judge Mobile Wash to start our power washing scheduled for April 24th through 
May 5th.  The time may be extended, dependent upon weather. Residents will need to clear patios of flower pots, push 
patio furniture up against the wall, and roll up any outdoor rugs. Judge mobile wash will try to give us a 24-hour notice 
ahead of time for the different areas.  If you need assistance in moving your patio furniture, please contact Gary Ladeau 
at 610-359-4535.    
 
COVID-19 
No Care Center residents are positive at this time. Three Residential residents tested positive and are on 
quarantine. One staff member is positive and at home on isolation.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Maureen 
 
 


